
 

Manhasset Secondary School 
Staff Appreciation Luncheon 

 
 

March 22, 2016 
 
Dear Secondary School Parents, 
 
Each spring the SCA hosts a special luncheon to show our appreciation to the teachers and staff members of 
the Manhasset Secondary School for their hard work and dedication to our children. This event welcomes over 
300 faculty members and staff, including district personnel and aides. This year’s Staff Appreciation Luncheon 
will be held on Wednesday, May 18, 2016. 
 
Through the generous support of our parents, the luncheon has always been an extraordinary culinary and 
social event. Please consider donating a favorite dish, volunteering your time to serve the staff, or assisting 
with cleanup. We will also accept monetary donations from those who are unable to participate. The money 
will be used to purchase decorations, centerpieces and paper goods. 
 
Please send monetary donations to Michelle Guido at 35 North Woods Road. Checks should be made payable 
to Manhasset SCA. Please note the Secondary School donation request is independent from the elementary 
schools. 
 
Your time and generosity enables us to create this special day for our deserving teachers and staff. Please visit 
the website www.signupgenius.com. Click on the green tab,  ”find a signup” and enter  
newmankimmarie@mac.com under creator’s email. Please click to donate a dish and/or volunteer to serve 
that day. Please note, volunteer space is limited. 
 
If you have any questions, please email us at newmankimmarie@mac.com and avarose@optonline.net.  
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Newman and Nancy Albanese 
MHS Staff Appreciation Luncheon Chairs 
 
The SCA reserves the right to redirect donated funds as necessary. 


